Subject: 21-009 QA PRODUCT RECALL — RUGER 57 PISTOL DUE TO SAFETY
LEVER CRACKING HAZARD

Date: 10 May 2021 Recall: # 21-009

Scope: Conus Firearms Shop — MSM & GMs

The vendor has communicated to HQ that a small number of Ruger 57 pistols may have right safety levers
that do not meet specifications and may be prone to cracking.

Description: Potential affected pistols include any Ruger-57 pistol with a serial number of 642-26274 or
lower (including all Ruger-57 pistols with a “641” prefix). If your Ruger-57 pistol is within this range (641-
00000 to 642-26274), you should follow the inspection procedure outlined at “Ruger.com/Ruger-57Retrofit”
to determine whether your pistol requires retrofit.

UPC DESCRIPTION
736676164011 RUGER 57 5.7X28MM BARRELL 20 RDS PISTOL BLACK
736676164028 RUGER 57.5 7X28MM BARRELL 10 RDS PISTOL BLACK

Hazard: In some rare instances, the internal “leg” of the right safety lever may crack or break, rendering the
manual safety ineffective. If present, this condition may cause the manual safety to appear to be functioning
properly when it is not.

Remedy: If your pistol fails the function check as advised by the manufacture, where (you are able to pull
the trigger and release the hammer with the manual safety engaged), please do not use your pistol, and
sign up for the retrofit.

Consumer Contact: If you have any questions regarding the Safety Bulletin, please visit the FAQ's and
inspection video on website Ruger.com/Ruger-57Retrofit. If you need assistance signing up for the retrofit,
please contact Customer Service at 336-949-5200.



